MOTION

The Pio Pico Library in Koreatown will be under construction for the next three years. The
existing surface level parking lot will be redeveloped into an underground garage and include a
new pocket park.

It is important for residents and patrons to be able to access the library with ease and
convenience during this construction period.

I THEREFORE MOVE that the Department of Transportation relax parking enforcement
in and around the Pio Pico — Koreatown Branch Library for the duration of construction, between
August 5, 2024 and May 31, 2027, including the 600 block of South Oxford Avenue, the 600 block
of South Serrano Avenue, and the north side of 7% Street, between Oxford Avenue and Serrano
Avenue,
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